
Florida Department of Transportation
RON DESANTIS 

GOVERNOR 
3400 West Commercial Boulevard 

Fort Lauderdale, FL  33309 

JARED W. PERDUE, P.E. 
SECRETARY 

www.fdot.gov | www.d4fdot.com

SENT VIA EMAIL TO: jcortes@hollywoodfl.org

Jose Cortes, LEED AP, Director 

City of Hollywood 

2600 Hollywood Boulevard  

Hollywood, FL 33020-4807 

RE.: Bid Concurrence for G3192 FM# 445518-1-58-01, Johnson Street from North 35th Avenue to West of I-95 and from 

East of Northwest 21st Street to North 14th Avenue  

Dear Mr. Cortes:  

The Department is in receipt of the Local Agency  (LA) recommendation to award the above referenced project. The bid 

tabulation documents award to the lowest responsive, responsible bidder. The LA was responsible for the pre-

qualification criteria used for the prospective bidders, with the understanding that the evaluation was based on the 

record. 

Based on the information provided, FDOT concurs with the LA selection of AUM Construction with a total base bid  
amount  of  $1,894,683.00.  The  low  bidder  is  not  suspended  or  debarred  as  confirmed  with  the  System  of  Award 

Management (https://www.sam.gov/portal/public/SAM/). 

The following items are considered non-eligible for payment: 

ITEM # DESCRIPTION  QTY COST/UNIT  TOTAL 

AMOUNT 

Allowance 

City allowance for work as directed and 

upon authorization by the City due to 

undefined conditions 

1 

$ 50,000.00 AL $      50,000.00 

Total     $   50,000.00  

Only eligible items can be reimbursed up to the amount programmed of $1,413,007.00 for construction. Be 

advised, negotiations with the contractor are not permitted during the award or execution period of the 

contracting process. Any changes to the contract bid items or quantities must be requested in writing and 

approved by the Department. 

Please provide the Department a copy of the contract between the Local Agency and the Contractor for final 

review prior to execution. The Local Agency must create the construction contract screens and upload the 
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executed construction contract in GAP prior to scheduling a pre-construction meeting. All Change Orders 

must be approved by the Department prior to execution.

Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions. I can be reached at 954-777-4125 or via email to 

christine.fasiska@dot.state.fl.us. 

Sincerely,  

Christine M. Fasiska, P.E. 

District PS&E Engineer 

Program Management Office - District Four 

CF:ms 

cc:  

Luis Lopez  City of Hollywood 

Rudy Damas  City of Hollywood 

Mya Gray- FDOT Local Programs 

D4 Work Program  FDOT Program Management  

Sharon Singhagyan  FDOT Construction 

Leonard Smith- FDOT Construction  

Ronald Arcalas  FDOT Materials Lab  

Stacey Sasala  FDOT Broward Operations  
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